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Jim Bernkoczy <jbenkocz@keywestcity.com>

(no subject)

1 message

Victor Ovdiyenko <victor@duncanauto.com> Thu, Jan 5, 2012 at 12:12 PM
To: "jbenkocz@keywestcity.com” <jbenkocz@keywestcity.com>

LT. Benkoczy,

Thank you for the opportunity to bid on 13 2013 Ford Police Interceptors. On behave of Duncan Ford we have
to decline offering a bid this year, due to-the unfit of Whelan parts sublet to Miami. As always were honor and
happy to continue Servicing Key West Police Department Fieet Vehicles. Please don't hesitate to contact us if
we can be of any assistance with your vehicle purchases in the future,

Thank You,

Victor Ovdiyenko
Sales Manager
Duncan Auto

1618 N Roosevelt Bivd
Key West, FL 33040
305-294-5126

Victor@duncanauio.com

hitp:/fwwew . duncanauto.com
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